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MEMO 08 - 24

To: NPL Queensland and FQPL1 Clubs
From: Footbhall Queensland
Subject: Confirmation of NPL and FQPL1 Grand Finals

Date: February 22, 2024

Dear Clubs

Football Queensland is excited to confirm that Suncorp Stadium will again play host to the NPL
Queensland and FQPL 1 Men and Women Grand Finals in 2024 following the success of last year's
Grand Finals held at the world-class venue.

The NPL and FQPL 1 Grand Finals will be held on Saturday, 7 September 2024, providing a
fantastic opportunity for players and fans to experience an unrivalled match day experience ina
major stadium.

As we continue elevating our premier competitions, we're pleased to deliver another opportunity
for Queensland’s best players to showcase their skills on the state’s most iconic stage.

Football Queensland will publicly confirm the date and location of the NPL and FQPL 1 Grand Finals
at 6pm tomorrow, Wednesday 21 February. Please note this information is embargoed until its

public release.

Further information on match day preparations and operational requirements will be
communicated to clubs later in the season.
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